| 5 th September |
|---|
| Dear Parents, |
| As part of our topic work next half term we are organising two visits for the children. We will be visiting Blue Reef Aquarium in Tynemouth and looking at two different localities and comparing them. On Thursday 13 th September we will be spending the morning in Gosforth and on Monday 17 th September we will be spending the day at Tynemouth. |
| On Monday 17 th September the children will require a packed lunch. (If your child is entitled to free school meals and you would like school to provide a packed lunch please let the office know before Friday 14 th September) |
| Each class requires two additional adults to accompany us to allow the visit to take place. If you would be able to join us on our visit then please contact the class teacher. |
| In accordance with the 1988 Education Reform Act we can only ask for a voluntary contribution of £8.00 to cover the cost of the bus to Tynemouth and entrance to the Blue Reef Aquarium. If it is not possible to fund the trip with voluntary contributions then regrettably the trip cannot take place. |
| Yours sincerely |
| Mrs Tagger and Mrs Brown |
| |
| CHILD'S NAME: |
| I give permission for my childto visit Gosforth and Tynemouth. |
| I enclose a voluntary contribution of £8.00. |
| THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION MUST BE GIVEN |
| Emergency contact at time of trip (Please Print) |
| NAME: TEL. NO |
| SignedParent/Guardian Date |